
KEAM 2017- Facility for submission of marks online 
 
VAST has arranged an engineering help-desk in the college. 
Students who have qualified in the Engineering Entrance 
Examination can submit the marks obtained in the qualifying 
examination (Plus Two or equivalent) online through CEE website-
 www.cee.kerala.gov.in. 
 

This facility is arranged in the college, and shall be available from 
29.05.2017, Monday from 9 am to 3.30 pm.  
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